
 

 

Your safety is our concern  

 

 

Bouygues UK takes every precaution to keep you safe throughout the 
construction process.  

At all times, our site will be secure and surrounded by fencing but 
building sites can be hazardous places: 

Å We dig deep holes 

Å We erect scaffolding 

Å We use large, noisy machinery 

Please do not enter the construction site, unless it is part of  
a pre -arranged visit by our project team.  

Å Our operatives and staff are trained to work safely  
Å Please help us to keep you and children safe, and take extra 

care during the school holidays 
    

 

Considerate Constructors Scheme  

 

Bouygues UK firmly supports the aims of the Considerate Constructors Scheme. All of our sites are 
registered with the Scheme, and regular visits from the Considerate Constructors monitor will help 
us to ensure that we continue to improve our performance in showing full respect for:  

¶ Appearance ¶ Safety 

¶ Community ¶ Workforce 

¶ Environment  

Please let us know if you have any concerns.  

Our contact details are on the newsletter that you should regularly  
receive or on the site hoardings. 

If you would like further information regarding the Scheme  
you can visit their website at www.ccsheme.org.u k  

 
 Standard site working hours 

are:  
Monday to Friday: 7.30amï6pm 
Saturday (if needed):8amï4pm  
There should be no noisy works 
before 8am.  

 Want to speak to us?   

  

We understand you will want to know what is happening 
in your area. Our team is available to answer any queries 
or concerns you may have and are only too pleased to 
hear from you. If you have any community projects that 
you think Bouygues UK could get involved with, please 
contact the site team below.  

 
Your contacts  

  

 

 

 Left: Jim Faulkner, Project Manager  

 Tel No: 02392 221 444 

 Email: james.faulkner@bouygues-uk.com 

Right:  Nigel Wood, Senior Site Manager  

 Tel No: 02392 221 444 

 Email:  nigel.wood@bouygues-uk.com 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 
  
Welcome to the latest issue of our regular newsletter 
to update you on progress on site. We hope this gives 
some clear information, but if you still have any queries 
or concerns please do get in touch.  

We have two public noticeboards, one along Station 
Road by the RBC noticeboard and one on Garfield Road 
opposite Darley Dene Primary School, to provide 
regular updates of progress on site. 

 

Progress upd ate  
 

Construction activities are well underway. Since the last 
newsletter we have completed the installation of  Light 
Gauge Steel (LGS) frames on residential blocks 1C and 2A. 
We are installing LGS frames and scaffolding on residential 
blocks 2B, as well as LGS frames on cinema/retail Lane 
East and Lane West. 

We have completed the concrete pour to the gr ound floor 
slab of residential blocks 2B and 2C. We also completed 
the District Heating pipe and Gas pipe installation across 
the entire site.  

 

We have made major progress on hotel block 1, the Premier Inn.  Windows have been fitted and the 
scaffolding on the Station Road elevation is finally being taken down. 

 

 

 

Lane East and West, Cinema and Retail 

Block 1 ï Premier Inn Hotel, Station Road Facade 
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The pictures below shows the progress of work on 
site between July 2016 and October 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming works in 
October, November and 

December 2016  

¶ Internal and external works in residential 
blocks 1, 1A, 1B and 1C. 

¶ External brick and blockwork in residential 
block 2A. 

¶ Finish external works on hotel block 1 
¶ Continuing installation of steel frame and 

scaffolding on residential block 2B and 
commencing on 2C. 

¶ Commence brick and blockwork for 
residential block 2B 

¶ Commence steel frame to Lane East and 
West, cinema/retail. 

 

 

Questions  

If you have any questions please donôt hesitate to 
call or come and see us ï our office door is always 
open.  
The site office is located above the new Lloyds 
Pharmacy & Christies hairdressers at 92C Station 
Road. Alternatively, call us on 02392 221444.  

We will send these updates regularly but let us know 
if there is something specific you would like to see.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

As part of a temporary portrait photography  
exhibition at the Chertsey Museum, photographs of 
the site team were taken recently. This exhibition 
conveys the changes that have occurred in 
Runnymede, and as the Addlestone One project will 
play a pivotal role in the development of  the area, 
the photographer Douglas Kurn  spent an entire 
day onsite taking photos. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We have also recently sponsored the Charlotteôs 
Web musical at the Addlestone Community Centre. 

The musical was produced by Kids from the 
Addlestone Theatre School (K.A.T.S) which is part 
of the Addlestone Community Association aiming to 
create a friendly environment for children to perform 
and build up confidence and theatre work 
experience. 

 

 

View of site from above ï Progress on July 2016  

View of site from above ï Progress on October 2016

 
above. July 2015  

Entrance to project office is here 

External works on residential block 1A, 1B and 1C 

LGS frame installation on residential block 2B 

External works on residential block 2A 

Community  

In collaboration with the WildHearts Group, we 
launched the Micro-Tyco programme with the 
Darley Dene Primary School students. 

Micro-Tyco is a month long challenge that helps 
students learn and understand business basics, 
and begin to use them in real life situations. In 
groups of 5, 20 Year 5 students from Darley Dene 
were given £1.00 each and asked to think about 
ways to make as much money as they can using 
this. This programme encourages students to 
think past the subjects taught in school, and 
through team work and resourcefulness, develop 
new skill sets. 

Students were given a workshop to start up, 
explaining the challenge and in only 28 days, 
raised a grand total of £267.00! They were 
presented with a certificate each for taking part 
and congratulated for their success. 
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